
                                                                                                                        

 

Dear Chesterbrook Academy Families, 

We are so happy to be enjoying the beautiful weather! Our students had a 

very exciting month in April. Everyone had a great time celebrating Earth 

Day! Thank you to everyone who donated seeds for our beautiful school 

garden; the kids really enjoyed planting them!  

We are so excited that Miss Kayleigh, Miss Michele Y and Miss Lauren K 

will be joining us again for the summer! We missed them and love having 

them help out when they are on break from school. 

Attached you will find the calendar and activity fees for Summer Camp! If 

you have any questions; please do not hesitate to reach out to the office. 

Please see below for a list of upcoming reminders: 

*If you have not already done so; please fill out and return the Tadpoles 

Applicant Info to the office asap. 

*See your child’s classroom door for our “Mother’s Day Tea” Sign-up sheet. 

* Chesterbrook Academy will be closed on Monday, May 30th for Memorial 

Day. 

*We require 4 weeks’ notice for the use of a vacation week. Please keep in 

mind that each family is able to use one vacation week per fiscal year. Our 

new fiscal year begins in July. 

*Please be sure to return the paper with your child’s size for the camp 

shirts. 

*All SUMMER CAMP ACTIVITY FEES are due by June 1st.  If you would like 

us to take it out of your account automatically, please let us know. 

*If you haven’t already done so, please send in sunscreen for your child. 

Have a great month!! 

-Lauren and Michele 


